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Seneca Falls- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with Kelly Battaglini, a senior at
Hobart and William Smith Colleges. Kelly is pursuing a Bachelor’s degree in Political
Science and Media and is a participant in Senator Nozzolio's college internship
program. 

Pictured left to right are: Kelly Battaglini and Senator Mike Nozzolio.


